
 
 

No. 108 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Jo Hersey to the Minister for Corporate and Digital Development: 
 

 
 

Cost of administering the Banned Drinker Register (BDR)  
 

Following machinery of government changes in 2020, funding of the Banned 

Drinker Register (BDR) moved from Racing, Gaming and Licensing to 

Corporate and Digital Development.  

 

 What was the actual cost of administering the BDR in 2019-20? 

The Department of Corporate and Digital Development is funded to 
administer the digital system and IT infrastructure related to the BDR. The 
information below provides BDR technology related costs. 
 
$1.87 million 
 

 What is covered by those costs? 

 Telecommunications connections 

 Point of sale devices (computers and scanners) 

 Training and stakeholder engagement  

 Support, hosting and maintenance of the ICT system that records BDR 
data 

 

 What is the budget for administering the BDR in 2020-21?  

$2.13 million 

 

 

 


